
From: Chris Gordon <detroitwilbertcremation@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2023 11:22 AM 
To: Reid, Marie (EGLE) <ReidM5@michigan.gov> 
Subject: Re: : N7548 Detroit Wilbert Cremation Services VN 7-17-2023 
 
Hello Marie, there was a miscommunication. I set the temp to 1650 degrees for the 
secondary chamber on the machine while you two were at my location. Both of you 
watched me do it, so I thought we were all set. I apologize. The only reason the 
temperature was lower than 1600 is because I thought that the preheat requirement 
was 1400 degrees. The air actuator problem didn’t keep me from reaching that 
temperature, the problem it caused was more fluctuation than normal causing a see-
saw effect on the chart recorder. So, the problem was corrected before you left and the 
air actuator has since been replaced. Here are a couple of pics of more recent chart 
records. Hopefully this is sufficient for you.  If you need anything else let me know.  
 
Thank you, Chris Gordon   
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